
Comments  sought  on  SLT
recreation plan
Comments  are  being  taken  on  the  draft  initial  study  and
mitigated negative declaration and notice for the South Lake
Tahoe Recreation Master Plan.

The plan is a coordinated effort between the city and El
Dorado County to enhance recreation facilities and services.

Comments will be taken through Nov. 20. The documents are
available online.

The Planning Commission will be having a public hearing Nov.
12 at 3pm in the City Council Chambers.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/10/comments-sought-on-slt-recreation-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/10/comments-sought-on-slt-recreation-plan/
http://www.cityofslt.us/index.aspx?NID=721

